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November 3, 2020 

 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director  

Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Re:  DE 20-170, Electric Vehicle Time-of-Use Rates  

Petition for Intervention of the NH Department of Environmental Services  

 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

 

Please find enclosed an electronic copy of the Petition to Intervene of the New Hampshire 

Department of Environmental Services (NHDES). Consistent with the Secretarial Letter of 

March 17, 2020 and the Order of Notice dated October 16, 2020, this filing is being submitted 

electronically. Hard copies of the filing will not follow unless requested. Electronic copies of this 

Petition will be provided via email to the enclosed Service List for DE 20-170. 

 

Should the Commission grant the Department’s intervention, please add Rebecca Ohler, NHDES 

Technical Services Bureau Administrator, as NHDES’s primary representative to this docket.  

She can be reached by email at rebecca.ohler@des.nh.gov. Please also add Chris Skoglund, 

NHDES Climate and Energy Program Manager, to the service list as the department’s co-

representative to this docket. He can be also be reached by email at 

christopher.skoglund@des.nh.gov 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        
Craig A. Wright 

Director 

Air Resources Division  

 

Enclosures  

Cc: service list via email 

mailto:rebecca.ohler@des.nh.gov
mailto:christopher.skoglund@des.nh.gov

